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General Manager 

Sydney Council 

GPO Box 39, 

Sydney NSW 2001. 

Sam Shaoshan Guo 

8A WILLANDRA STREET 

RYDE NSW 2112 

I am very concerned that the EIS has misread the safety issues related to the crossing of Anzac Pde 

by students at SBHS (and SGHS) to access the Moore Park Stop. This risk is particularly high during 

the exodus of students in the afternoon peak hour between 3.00 to 3.30 PM. 

I would consider the Moore Park Stop location closer to SGHS to be ideal for both schools as it 

would help to address the efficient transfer issue. In this location it would also optimise use of the 

pedestrian overbridge by a larger clientele e.g. pedestrians attending various sporting venues, the 

Entertainment quarter, equestrian centre, as well as the 2,000 SBHS and SGHS students. 

I would not agree to a viaduct because it would lead to a permanent loss of these critical 

recreational and sporting fields to SBHS. 

Sincerely 

Sam Guo 


